157/F, Nilgunj Road, Sodepur, Kolkata-700114

Ref. no. GNIPST/NOTICE/7003/343/2022-23/ 142 Date: 06.03.2023

NOTICE

All the faculty members, staff & students are hereby
informed that the college will remain closed on 07.03.2023
and 08.03.2023 (Tuesday & Wednesday), on the occasion of
~ Doljatra & Holi.




